Planning application comment was submitted on the10 January 2024 19:29 PM
The following is a comment on application P233494/F by Edward Marriott-Lodge

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: The lane, known as Common Lane, is in an awful state of repair; construction traffic / machines can
only make this worse. Once constructed and inhabited the extra traffic can only damage the lane further.

The mains water pressure / flow rate on Common Lane is already very poor. It is supplied by ancient /
inadequate pipes from the village. Recommended acceptable flow rate is 10 - 15 litres per minute. At our house
(around 40 metres from the site), it is 5 litres per minute. Extra consumption by additional housing will cause a
drop in pressure to ours and neighbouring households.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Edward
Last name: Marriott-Lodge
Postcode: HR4 8JW

Address: Heatherbank, Dilwyn, HR4 8JW

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: No

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=233494

Form reference: FS-Case-576369480



